THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:
December 18, 2023
SUBJECT:
APPROVE CONTRACT WITH FLOCK SAFETY FOR THE INSTALLATION AND MAINTENANCE OF FLOCK CAMERAS.  
FACTS/DISCUSSION:
As safety is a top priority for Hardin County Schools, the district wants to take steps to be proactive in the deterrent of school violence.  In addition to the SROs at each of our schools/campuses, the purchase of Flock Cameras from Flock Safety will aid in the identification of vehicles entering our campus that may put student safety at higher risk.  The identification of these vehicles will allow notification of the local police force on the location of the school.  The day-to-day monitoring of the devices will be the responsibility of the Elizabethtown Police Department and the Hardin County Sheriff’s Office.  
Hardin County Schools will pay for 10 cameras maintained by the city for $2,500 each annually and the initial installation cost.  These cameras will be maintained and monitored by the Elizabethtown Police Department for two years.     

Hardin County Schools will pay for an additional 10 cameras maintained by the Sheriff’s Office for $2,500 each annually and the initial installation cost.  These cameras will be maintained and monitored by the Hardin County Sheriff’s Office for two years.     

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the agreement with Flock Safety for the purchase of Flock Cameras in relationship with the Elizabethtown Police Department and the Hardin County Sheriff’s Office for the purchase of Flock Cameras at various locations belonging to Hardin County Schools and or the city or county.      
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the agreement with Flock Safety for the purchase of Flock Cameras in relationship with the Elizabethtown Police Department and the Hardin County Sheriff’s Office for the purchase of Flock Cameras at various locations belonging to Hardin County Schools and or the city or county.     
